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Enjoy the Break

89 Days. That is the time between the last day of the 2020-21 school year and the first 

day of the 2021-22 school year. That sounds like a lot of time off, but in all reality it is not. 89 

calendar days is roughly the equivalent of the beginning of the school year to Thanksgiving 

Break.

During those 89 days there will be work, baseball and softball games, swimming 

lessons, vacations, summer school, Independence Day, County Fair, and many other things, 

which will make those 89 days feel like nine. 

With all that said, I encourage all of you to make sure to take time to recharge with your 

family. This can be simple, spend time outside, go to a ballgame, go on a picnic, read a book 

together as a family, go to the library, go swimming, or anything else that makes your family 

happy.

This time to recharge will help your children and you be prepared for the sprint that is 

the school year. Enjoy your Summer break and I will see you in August!

Thank you,

Mr. Jim York

Principal, O’Neill Elementary School



A Few Announcements...

● Please remember that school starts promptly at 8:00 am. Students should be in the classroom 
by this time. We ask that all students are dropped off by 7:55 to make sure they are on time.

● If your child is/will be gone from school, please contact the office so we can know about your 
child’s whereabouts. 

● Many of our students have been wearing sweatshirts to school on a regular basis, which is 
great. But, after two or three days of continuous wear, the sweatshirts can become dirty and a 
bit smelly. Please remember to wash those sweatshirts periodically.

Eagle Way Minute

The Eagle Way isn’t just an expectation at school. It’s also an 
expectation throughout life, including on the playground and at 
the park. That said, here are some tips for doing things the 
Eagle Way during play time.

● Be Safe-Make sure the surroundings are safe to play.
● Be Respectful-Put away what I take out.
● Be Responsible-Show good sportsmanship.



Upcoming Dates

May 5th---Stage Band Concert in Elementary Gym

May 11th---4th Grade Nebraska Fair and Concert @ 5:30 New High School Gym

May 13th---Preschool Graduation @ 6:00 in Elementary Gym

May 14th---6th Grade Field Trip

May 18th---3-6 Grade Track Meet @ 10:00 am

May 19th---K-2 Grade Track Meet @ 10:00 am

May 20th---Last Day of School 1:30 pm Dismissal



TRACK & FIELD DAY COLORS!

In order to help keep the track and field days running smoothly, we are 
asking that students wear the colors assigned to their classes. The colors 

are listed below.

May 18th
6th Grade-Blue

5th Grade-Green
4th Grade-Red

3rd Grade-White

May 19th
2nd Grade-Red

1st Grade-Green
Kindergarten-Blue
















